
  
   

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Please note that the date of this year's Year 13 Leavers' Ball is Saturday 1 July and the venue is Salisbury 
Arts Centre.  

The date is slightly later than in previous years as A Levels finish later. I know that many of the students like 
to celebrate the end of exams by going on holiday but would like to make sure they know the date of the 
Ball before booking. Based on the feedback from previous events, they will have a great night out and it is a 
lovely way to say goodbye to all their friends. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Sally Walden 
FSWGS Chair 

 


